
MBA Storm Joint Operations Committee 

Meeting minutes 

November 6, 2006 

Benson Civic Center 
Called to order 7:15pm 
Attending : Dan Aarhus, Jodi Crandall, Steve  Delehanty, Jim Rentz, Barb Swarz,  
Juanita Staples, Ann Vipond, Todd Valnes, Sue Helberg. 
 

1. Subcommittees met for 15 minutes 
2. Oct meeting minutes distributed and reviewed no changes. 
3. Financial report by Ann Vipond.  Bills approved of $325 and $450 Tournament 

fees. 4 coaches clinic attended.  Request for both associations to transfer $500 
into the joint account.  Benson Assoc needs to transfer $150 in transmittals into 
the joint account. 

4. Subcommittee reports: 
a. Registration – Bantams 11; PeeWees 18; Squirts 22, discussion regarding 

Squirt B and C levels.  
b. Joint operations – none. 
c. Rink Rat program posted in each rink 
d. Scheduling – waiting on Paynesville to get back to Jodi re PeeWee 

tournament, Bantams have 10 games. 
e. Communication – Working with Alex Blizzard to get game for Mites with 

either 7 minutes or between periods during games.  Miriam working on 
flags with logo and cost.  Pictures were mentioned, Jodi still needs email 
addresses from Benson for members 

f. No Grievances 
g. Next meeting December 4, 7:00pm in Benson. 


